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Robert J. Bayer 
Plant Manager 

 
  April 1, 2020 
  WO 20-0023 
 
 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC  20555 
 

 
Subject: Docket No. 50-482:  Licensee Event Report 2020-001-00, “Plant Shutdown 

Due to Inoperable Containment Purge Isolation Valves” 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The enclosed Licensee Event Report (LER) 2020-001-00 is being submitted pursuant to 10 
CFR 50.73(a)(2)(i)(A) for the completion of any plant shutdown required by the plant’s 
Technical Specifications.  This LER is also being submitted pursuant to 10 CFR 
50.73(a)(2)(v)(C) and 10 CFR 50.73(a)(2)(v)(D) as an event or condition that could have 
prevented fulfillment of a safety function. 
  
This letter contains no commitments.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please 
contact me at (620) 364-4015, or Ron Benham at (620) 364-4204. 
 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 

                                                                     
 
  Robert J. Bayer 
 
 
RJB/rlt 
 
 
Enclosure: LER 2020-001-00 
 
 
cc: S. A. Morris (NRC), w/e 
 N. O’Keefe (NRC), w/e 
 B. K. Singal (NRC), w/e 
 Senior Resident Inspector (NRC), w/e 




